Alleghany County Electoral Board
May 27, 2016

Minutes

Meeting was called to order by Kevin Carey and seconded by John “Jack” Cannon. The following were in
in attendance: Secretary Kevin Carey, Chairman Jack Cannon, Vice Chairman Wayne Caldwell, and
Registrar Tiney Rose.

The minutes for the previous meeting were reviewed and corrections were made. The minutes were
approved as amended.

Secretary Kevin Carey is resigning his position effective July 31, 2016. Tiney will contact Frank Persinger
to see if he is interested in completing the term vacated by Mr. Carey. Jack presented the board with the
security plan. Jack also agreed to become the new FOIA liaison to the public starting August 1*. Voting
equipment was discussed as well as the budgetary concerns. We discussed when to order the new
equipment. State ADA compliance has been updated in VERIS and 100% of our precincts are compliant.

Next Meeting: Will coincide with training in Richmond.

Motion to adjourn was made my Jack Cannon, seconded by Kevin Carey.

Reuin 7. Carey

Kevin Carey, Secretary Date: 5/27/2016




